ARE YOU READY FOR SOME FUN???

Practice on Thursday night  December 23rd will be a combination of a good, short work out and a lot of holiday fun!

We would appreciate that if you are planning to attend, please bring something to share with the team.

SUGGESTIONS:

D & E swimmers – please bring beverages

C, B, & A swimmers – please bring snacks and goodies

